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Football tournament – all seemed to go very well. Thank you cards are ready to be given out.
We are continuing to try to improve and increase our use of Glow. Hazel produced document showing how to get it on your phone which has been distributed to parents and is also available on Glow. JS showed parents at both P1 and nursery inductions, will come back to it at literacy and numeracy P1 event and future open events.
Transition events have generally gone well for P7s to the academy as well as our new nursery and P1 children. Step Up afternoon went well and it was great that both of our new teachers, Ms Gillian Gallacher and Mrs Leeanne Robertson were both able to join us to meet their new classes. Pat Foulis has now finished in the nursery but will join us for their sports day at Fyvie on 27th June. Sarah Manson will also be finishing in the nursery on Friday 30th June and Kristina Watts will be finishing as our communicator then too as she is expecting a baby.
Water bottles for Sports Day: PPG have ordered and will label and fill for everyone for Sports Day. Ice Cream van has been organised.

Open Morning – went very well, great feedback which JS has provided a summary of as well as responses to, for parents.
Ragbag – they put the additional one in the wrong place (same place as the other one) instead of at village hall car park. They have been informed but they are not able to move immediately.
New fence has been erected at the zigzag path.
New whisky barrels and tubs are now installed, thank you to Sandra Ralph and her father for providing these. We have bought some compost and Gary Hughes from the Wetland group donated a few bags too. The raised beds have been dug over and topped up and some planters have got sweet peas in them. Homebase were meant to be bringing more plants but we are struggling to get them to return our calls.
ALEC bus – seemed to go well.
AGM – date has been set for Monday 11th September, 7pm. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Staff are thinking about a Christmas fair this year, this will be discussed further at a later date.



